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SASKATCHEWAN LACROSSE ASSOCIATION

Board/Executive Meeting Minutes

October 24, 2004

Present:






Observers:
Wayne Teale, President





Curt Keil, Executive Director

Lori Love, Treasurer

Shawn Williams, V.P. Operations

Chad Fenrick, V.P. Planning/Development


Regrets:
Joe Bexson, V.P. Marketing




Ian Wilson, Referee in Chief

Bob Ryan, Past President

Randy Trobak, Box Chairperson

Bob Sullivan, Minor Box Director

Al Luciuk, Men’s Field Chairperson

Lloyd Mann, Inter-Lacrosse Chairperson

Aleta Bird, First Nations/Metis Representative

1.
Approval of Agenda


WILLIAMS/BEXSON


“To approve the agenda as circulated.”


CARRIED

2.
Approval of Minutes

a) Approval of October 6, 2004 Executive Meeting Minutes

FENRICK/BEXSON

“To approve the October 6, 2004 Executive Meeting Minutes as circulated.”

CARRIED

3.
Financial Statements

a) September 30, 2004 Financial Statements


TROBAK/LOVE


“To approve the September 30, 2004 Financial Statements as presented.”


CARRIED

4.
Roles and Responsibilities – pages 11-18 & 58-63 in Policy Handbook.

The SLA President, Wayne Teale requested each board member review their roles and responsibilities as included in the policy handbook and bring forth any questions to himself or the Executive Director.

5.
SLA Policy Handbook - review

The SLA President, Wayne Teale requested each board member review the entire SLA Policy handbook and bring forth any questions to himself or the SLA office.

6.
Budget Planning Process

The Executive Director reported the Financial Committee will develop an initial 2005/06 budget with input from the entire board then the SLA will hold another board meeting to finalize and approve the budget.

7.
Provincials – dates & locations

WILLIAMS/LUCIUK


To approve the provincial championship dates and locations as follows:

Intermediate Men’s Field – June 10-12, 2005 in Saskatoon

Junior Men’s Field – July 8-10, 2005 in Moose Jaw

Peewee Box – July 15-17, 2005 in Yorkton

Bantam Box – July 8-10, 2005 in Regina

Midget Box – July 15-17, 2005 in Moose Jaw


CARRIED

8.
Sport History Book Update

Bob Ryan, Past President, provided the SLA board members with an update on the sport history book noting the last couple of chapters need to be edited then the book will be forwarded to the Saskatchewan Sports Hall of Fame to receive approval.  This process will take 6-8 weeks meaning the book will not be ready for distribution until 2005.  The members stated the book should included a preface noting that the book is not a comprehensive history of lacrosse in Saskatchewan and will request anyone with further information/research to submit this information for a future updated edition.

9.
New Business

10.
The next Executive meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, December 7, 2004.

11.
The meeting adjourned at approximately 2:30 p.m.
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